
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 13th November  

Year 3 Lego Coding Workshop 

  

Dear Parents,  

In Autumn 1, Year 3 learnt about Coding during Computing sessions and have been using a range of 
different programmes to support their understanding of coding. To consolidate their knowledge, we have 
arranged a workshop led by the team at RAF Cosford, to create a Lego creature using coding software on 
Tuesday 17th December.  
 
The workshop will be held at school and the day will be split into 2 sessions. Pupils will design and create 
their own Lego creature. Then they will join a workshop where they will learn how to use the coding 
software to programme their creature to move.  
 
The cost of the visit is £2.00 per pupil. Payment for the workshop is made via ParentPay by Friday 13th 

December. When you make the payment, you are giving permission for your child to attend the 

workshop.  

 
We look forward to an enjoyable day. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

Miss Cartwright 

Year 3 Class Teacher   

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
 
 


